
Pennsylvania Prospectors November 2021 Meeting Minutes  

 

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on Nov. 20, 2021, at 

the Light Street United Methodist Church.  We began with the pledge to the flag.  There 

were 9 members in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, and all were present. 

The minutes were read by secretary Sharon.  They were approved by Andy and 

seconded by Claude and Ryan.  Next the Treasurer’s report was read.  Today’s bills 

were Rent for the church and gold for the drawing.  The treasurer’s report and the 

paying of the bill was approved by Claude and approved by all. 

Under old business, we held a discussion about the Christmas party.  Massers would 

cost $13.95 per person and we would not be able to hold the drawings.  It was decided 

that we would have our regular pot luck, but keeping it festive.  Bill said he would bring 

ham.  Gary said he would bring a cake.  Don and Sharon volunteered to bring turkey 

with some of the fixings.   

Under new business, Bill said he will check on Paradise Park.  Don said we can go with 

Knoebel's, if we reserve early we can get Pavilion P-5 or the tent on the other side of 

the creek.  Don will look into reserving for May to September at Knoebel's.   

The drawings were held and the meeting was adjourned.  Chaplain Claude offered the 

blessing and a pot luck was enjoyed by all 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sharon Beagle 

Secretary, Pa Prospectors 

 


